
CALENDAR FOR THE WEEK 

February 23rd - March 1st 

   

Today: 9:45 - Sunday School 

           11:00 - Worship/Four Cents A Meal Offering 

           12:00 - Witness Committee Meeting 

Monday: 6:30 - Cub Scouts 

  7:00 - Boy Scouts 

Tuesday: 6:30 - Growth & Strengthening Committee Meeting 

Wednesday: 5:45 - The Bells of Bethel 

  7:00 - Adult Choir 

Saturday: Deadline: Baja Mission Trip Registration 
 

Next Sunday, March 2nd:  Transfiguration of the Lord 

  9:45 - Sunday School 

                     11:00 - Worship 

           12:00 - Congregational Meeting 

           12:30 - Diaconate Meeting  

   (after Congregational Meeting) 

                      12:30 - PWCT Meeting (after Congregational Meeting) 

 

******************************************************** 

Greeters:  Jane Law and Joyce Davis 

 

*The flowers in the Sanctuary are given to the Glory of God by Ginny 

Gano.  

 

*Good morning and welcome to Bethel!  Whether you are a member, 

a friend or a visitor please take a moment and fill out the attendance 

pad at the end of your pew.  Don't forget to give the attendance pad to 

others to sign when you are done.  Thank you! 

 

*The Witness Committee will meet today following the worship ser-

vice. 

 

*There will be a planning meeting for Vacation Bible School today, 

February 23rd, at 4 pm at St. John’s Reformed Church.   

    

*The Growth & Strengthening Committee will meet this Tuesday, 

February 25th, at 6:30 pm.   

 

 

 

*The Session has called a Special Meeting of the Congregation next Sun-

day, March 2nd, 2014, immediately following worship for the purpose of 

hearing the report of the Pastor Nominating Committee. 

By order of Clerk of Session 

Elder Bill Brubeck 

 

*The Diaconate will meet next Sunday, March 2nd, following the Con-

gregational Meeting. 

 

*The PWCT will meet next Sunday, March 2nd, following the Congrega-

tional Meeting. 

 

*Don't forget that Lent and Easter are fast approaching!  Wednesday 

evening Lenten services in conjunction with area churches are being 

planned.  Bethel will be hosting the Ash Wednesday Service which will 

be on March 5th, at 7:30 pm.  It is hoped that you will attend the services 

each week at the community churches.  A schedule of the locations for 

each week is coming soon . . .  

*The Bethel Communications Committee will meet Sunday, March 9th, 

at 9 am.  We will be making logo samples available for voting.  Please 

remember that if you miss church you can access the sermons, bulletins, 

and announcements on the church website: 

www.bethelpresbyterianstaunton.org.  If you have any ideas or content for 

the website of if you have anything that you would like to be on the web-

site please contact any Communications Committee member.  Thank you! 

 

*A big thanks to everyone who participated in the Souper Bowl of Car-

ing!  The youth collected $351.00 and numerous food items for King-

sway.  The generosity of Bethel members is greatly appreciated! 

 

*If you would like to join Bethel Presbyterian Church, please feel free to 

contact a Session member.  We would love to hear from you. 

 

February 16th 

Attendance: 83 

Weekly Budget:  $3,423.00  Received:   $2,577.00 

 

 

 

 

 


